

Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL SERVICES

Jim Gray Mayor Geoff Reed Commissioner

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor Jim Gray

Sally Hamilton, CAO Urban County Council

FROM:

Geoff Reed

Commissioner of General Services

DATE:

May 9, 2013

RE:

Memorandum of Agreement between Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government

(LFUCG) and Metro Employees Credit Union (MECU)

I am requesting Urban County Council approval to enter into a Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) with Metro Employees Credit Union. The MECU is a non-profit entity that provides financial products and services to LFUCG employees, partner agencies, and their families and does not serve the general public. They also provide credit and financial counseling. The General Government Committee, during the review of lease proposals for building space, recommended that a Memorandum of Agreement be created to define the relationship of LFUCG and MECU and it was presented to the General Government Committee on May 7, 2013. General Services now presents the MOA for approval.